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Pacific Sea Salt Snacks Recalled for Milk Allergens 

  
(JUNEAU, AK) – Somersault Snack Co., LLC has issued a recall for 6-ounce 
packages of Pacific Sea Salt flavored Somersault snacks that inadvertently 
contain amounts of Santa Fe Salsa flavored snacks. The Santa Fe flavored 
product contains milk as an ingredient. Milk is not listed on the Pacific Sea 
Salt package as an ingredient or an allergen. 

People who have an allergy or severe sensitivity to milk run the risk of serious 
or life-threatening allergic reaction if they consume this product. 

The affected product is sold in 6-ounce containers with a UPC of 8-98403-
00201-7, and marked with the Sell By Date: MAR1113 G6 located on the back 
of the package, in the middle above the sunflower graphics.  

Alaska DEC has confirmed distribution of this product in Alaska. To date, 
there have been no reported illnesses associated with this product. 

Consumers with questions, including refund information, can call Somersault 
Snack Co. at 415-275-1247 for more information. 

More information can be found at: 
http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm317992.htm?source=govdelivery.  

For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 
http://www.dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recalls/recallsalerts.html. 
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